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April 15, 2010 
 
myPlan Participant: 
 
Thank you for participating in myPlan, also known as MFPP (Minnesota Family Planning Program)!  We 
are happy Health Service has been able to add programs that benefit our students and will continue to do 
so.  With summer just around the corner we have developed a plan to assure you will receive your 
contraceptives through myPlan.  Below are your directions for obtaining your contraceptives. 
 
If you will be returning to Gustavus in the fall: 

• You may pick up your contraceptives for the summer by coming to Health Service by May 28.  
You need to be aware that if you choose this option and for some reason you do not get final 
approval through the program, your STUDENT ACCOUNT will be charged for the dispensed 
contraceptives.  You may return to Health Service in the fall as needed to receive further refills. 

OR 
• You may pick a MINNESOTA pharmacy to have a prescription for your contraceptives faxed.  

Please notify Health Service with the name and phone number to the pharmacy you have chosen.  
You will need to bring your MFPP eligibility card to the pharmacy chosen to receive the 
contraceptive at no cost.  You may resume receiving your contraceptives through Health Service 
in the fall upon your return to campus. 

 
If you are a GRADUATING SENIOR: 

• You will need to pick a MINNESOTA pharmacy to have a prescription for your contraceptive 
faxed.  Please notify Health Service with the name and phone number to the pharmacy you have 
chosen.  You will need to bring your MFPP eligibility card to the pharmacy chosen to receive the 
contraceptive at no cost.   

 
Please remember Health Service is CLOSED for the summer.  There will not be anyone available to 
address prescription needs until September. 
 
To ensure continuous coverage for your contraceptives, you must have a current Minnesota mailing 
address on file with the MFPP at all times.  Please call them any time your information changes.  Their 
phone number is (651)431-3480 or (800)702-9968.  Mail from MFPP will not be forwarded by the post 
office.  If mail is returned to MFPP, your coverage will be terminated. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Health Service at 933-7630.  Thanks again for 
participating in myPlan!   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Student Health Service 


